CARE Report June 2021

We have almost completed our first year of raising monies for our Haiti
Project. As you know with our CARE projects, we raise money the
year before we start the project. This way they have money to start the
project. Funds are low this year and we have just a matter of weeks to
push our clubs to send in their donations.

We are rounding up our Honduras Project, which because of Covid 19
we had to change the plan a bit and divert some of the funds to help
buy food for those in the Dry Corridor.

PCC JD Nellor posted a video for me on our website of some of the
food deliveries. | hope if you haven’t seen it you will watch it and
suggest this to your clubs.

Respectfully Submitted
CARE Chairperson
Patti Easterling



